
is a journey that shifts the meaning and purpose of our lives. 
It shifts the patterns and practices of our lives and the structures that support them. 

It shifts our identity and realigns our soul with its outward expression.

Ted Dunn, Embracing Our Vulnerability and Its Transformative Potential – 2022 – for UISG Plennary meeting

transformationtransformation
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APPRECIATION
Because of the ongoing support of you, our partners, we have been able to help many people through 
presence, service, hospitality and support who would not otherwise have received assistance. We 
simply could not do the work we do without your partnership and prayers. You are remembered with 
special gratitude in our daily prayers. Thank you for being Presentation partners in mission!

In early January 1875, the small band of four 
Presentation sisters who had only recently arrived 
from Ireland moved to the village of Key West just 
outside the city of Dubuque. The house had been 
built to be the residence of the pastor but he gave 
the home to the sisters so they could have both a 
living space and a school. Within the first days the 
bishop visited and knowing that there was no market 
nearby he brought a generous store of meat for the 
small community. Thoughtful neighbors supplied 
other offerings of friendship, such as fresh bread. 
The annals of those early days remark, “Many names 
are lovingly remembered at this distant day of those 
who sought by kind acts to help out the little band of 
missionaries.” 

Today, our “band of missionaries” continues to 
remember your kind acts of assistance. We have 
all seen many changes in the past years, but the 
consistent generosity of you, our donors, has been 
grace and gift to the Presentation community. Your 

financial contributions, your donations of fresh 
garden produce, tasty delights, beautiful flower 
arrangements and supportive prayer continue that 
spirit of kindness begun 150 years ago. We can never 
express our thanks enough. 

In our Chapter of 2022, sisters and associates  
re-committed to listening especially to the struggles 
of creation and to women and children who live in 
poverty. Active listening calls for an open heart and 
so we also committed to deepening our listening 
skills with intentional efforts to change ourselves 
both communally and individually. Please pray for 
us as we live into our commitments. Your assistance 
and accompaniment in these times of change are as 
valuable in these days as they were in the past.  
Our hearts are filled with prayers of gratitude. 
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Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, 

committed citizens can change the world. 

Indeed, it is the only thing that ever has.  

Margaret Mead

As our partners in mission, 
we offer you our deepest 
gratitude for your efforts in 
advocating for others this 
year by giving hope, showing 
love and building peace for 
the common good.



Steven and Janet Abbas
Jo Ann Abts
Edmund and Karen A. Adams
Michael and Regina Adams
Beverly Albanese
James and Mary Ann Allen
Joel and Emily Allen
John and Mary Anne Allen
Sheila Allen
Louis and Cynthia Alt
AmazonSmile Foundation
American Tree Service, Dubuque, IA
Gladwin and Darlene Anderson
Lorraine Anderson
Robert and Deborah Anderson
Jade Angelica
Ryan and Anne Anglin
Anonymous (28)
Dick and Bev Anstoetter
Joan Anstoetter
Aquin Elementary School, Cascade, IA
Charles and Julie Arlen
Dennis and Mary Armstrong
Sharon Arndorfer
Paul Ascherl
Gary and Phyllis Astgen
Joann Aubrey
Joan Auterman
Michael and Mary Avise
Joan Baack
Jerry and Carol Backes
Dewey and Mary Baker
Rodney and Mary Ann Bakke
Eunice Bamrick
Doug and Pam Barger
Liz Barreca
Deborah Barrett
Reverend Monsignor James Barta
Dean and Becky Bartusek

We whole-heartedly thank the following individuals, families, businesses and organizations 
for their generous support of Presentation life and ministry in 2022. Your partnership and 
support is vital to the success of our mission, ministry and all the work of our sisters. 

David Bauer
Donna Bauerly
Sister Rita Baum, SSJ
Mary Ann Beattie
Linda Bechen
Wayne and Ceil Becker
Scott and Erica Beliveau
Joan and Rudolph Bellmann
Thomas and Anne Benda, Jr.
Susan Bennett
Judy Berger
Jean Bergo
Susan Bergo
Terrill and Carol Berkland
David and Laura Bernemann
Marilyn Bernhard
Robert Bernhard
Ann Bernhard-Hoff
Sister Carol Besch, OSF
Robert and Carol Besch
Kenneth and Darlene Besler
James and Judy Betzner
Susan Beyer-Reisen
Kenneth and Donna Biermann
Connie Billarver
Thomas and Patricia Billings
James and Amy Bisenius
Patricia Bisenius
Robert  Bisenius
Bishop Garrigan High School, 
   Algona, IA
Robert and Terese Black
William and Mavis Black
Reverend Jerry W. Blake
Ted Blake
Jean Blaser
David and Meredith Blashkiw
Reverend Monsignor Russell Bleich
*Virgil and *Joan Blocker

Thomas and Julie Blomme
Michael Blouin
James and Kathy Bocken
Maggie Bode
Tammy Boeckman
Lois Boffeli
Donald Boge
Renee Boge
Roger and Mary Boge
Mark and Kimberly Bohlig
Byron Bohnen
Joanne Boisclair
Eileen Bormann
Gertrude Bormann
Irene Bormann
Merrill and Brenda Bormann
Kelly and Blake Boston
Patricia Bouska
Michael and Mary Lou Bousselot
Sharon Bowen
Mary Brady and Don Martin
Thomas and Catherine Brady
Russell and Julie Brandau
Thomas Brandt
Carl and Mary Breen
Paul and Cindy Breen
Thomas and Molly Brehm
Lawrence and Frances Breitbach
Thelma Breitsprecker
Dennis and Kathy Bresee
Jane Brimeyer
Jim and Jeanne Brincks
John and Charlotte Brincks
Reverend Steve Brodersen
Linda Brown
Rich and Karen Brumm
Robert Brunkan
Anne Marie Brunner
Scott and Bobbie Brustkern

2022 PARTNERS IN MISSION

THANK YOU

It is our intention that this report accurately reflects the names of our donors. If there is an error with your name, please let us know by using the 
contact information on the back of this report. We also remember in our prayers our deceased partners whose names are marked with an asterisk (*). 
We include their names in gratitude for their faithful friendship and commitment to the Sisters of the Presentation and in honor of their memory.
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Irene Buchbinder
Thomas and Mary Kay Bucheit
Brother Christopher Buck, FSC
Victor and Mary Jo Budan
John and Marlene Budde-Jangula
Darla Budden
Daniel and Leslie Bunce
David Bunce
Mary Catherine Bunce and Jeffery Scott
Christopher Bunn
Robert and Ann Bunn
Kevin and Nancy Buntrock
Nancy Burds
Richard and Marlene Burgmeier
Joan Burke
Mary Ann Burke
Michael and Sharon Burke
Shirley Burmeister
Darel and Kay Burns
William and Judy Burns
Ruth Ruden Burrows
Virginia Buscher
Lance and Jane Buse Miller
Jane Butler
David and Roseanne Byrne

Francis and Mary Byrnes
John Cahill and Barbara Cahill
Kevin and Jane Cain
Patrick Callahan
Kathleen Callan
Deacon Howard and Teresa Cameron
Donald Carlson and Sarah Clayton
Patrick Carney
James and Judith Carr
Robert and Rose Carr
Rosie Casey
Charles and Deborah Cassel
James and Pamela Cassel
Guy and Rozane Chartrand
Aaron and Ranh Chojnacki
Ron and Denise Christianson
Richard and Michele Christner
The Church of Our Lady of the Lake,        	
   Mound, MN
Victor and Eve Church
Lawrence Clark
Jeffrey and Monique Clemens
Rick and Cathleen Clevette
Eileen Coffey
Daniel  and Sheila Cole
Jim Cole

Patrick and Donna Coleman
Raymond and Barbara Coleman
Gary Collins
John Colloton
Hazel Conforti
Conlon Construction, Dubuque, IA
Mark and Jeanne Connelly
Linda Connolly
Mr. and Mrs. William Conrad
Kevin and Jeanne Coogan
Dr. Don and Karen Cook
John and Julie Coppinger
Timothy and Doreen Coppinger
Carl and Suzanne Corkery
James R. and Jane Corkery
John and Dara Corkery
Michele Corkery
Shawn Corkery
Genevieve Costigan
Brian and Michelle Covey
David and Juliana Cox
Sam and Tammy Cox
Michael and Kathryn Coyle
Dolores Craff
Vincent and JoAnn Csapos
Janet Cuevas
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RANDY ENGLER, Director of Maintenance

When I started at the Presentation Sisters in 1985, I was the only 
maintenance person. At that time, we had a steam boiler system 
and it was required by law that a maintenance person be on 
the grounds 24/7, so my family lived on the property. Novices 
primarily took care of the grounds. There were many novices when 
I started – one year there were nine! They would mow the grass, 
do all the trimming and many sisters would plant flowers and pull 
weeds. I was to maintain the buildings and do the plowing.

Today, we have four maintenance employees, three of whom  
are full-time. The outdoor property and homes on the property 
require more care. Some sisters plant and mow, but the majority 
of the property is the maintenance department’s responsibility  
as many sisters are not as agile as they once were. I enjoy  
working here and of course I like working with the sisters,  
that is why I have been here 38 years.

Left to right: Sister Joellen Price and Randy Engler



Jared and Diane Culbertson
Mick and Michele Culbertson
Jacquie Cullen
Terrence and Patricia Cullen
Nyle and Betty Cummings
Patricia Cummings
Daniel and Donna Currier
John and Margaret Cuva
Phyllis Czarnecki
Alfred and Cynthia Dabrowski
Bonita Dahlhauser and Teresa Lewis
Merlin and Kathy Dalsing
Daniel and Ruth Daly
Joseph and Vicki Danner
Jay and Marlene Decker
Ken Decker
Kevin Deeny and Megan Stull
Thomas and Marilyn Deeny
Leo and Rose Delay
Helen Delozier
Mary Delphey
Carol Demers
Marilyn Demers
Charles and Michele Demmer
Matt and Jamie Demmer Helling
Sal and Mary Derner
Alexander and Shirley Devereux
Daniel E. Diesburg
Calvin and Susan Dodson
Douglas and Janet Doll
Gail Dolphin
Gary and Cindy Dolphin
Linda Dolphin
Mary Dolphin
Max and Rebecca Dominguez
David and Theresa Dominy
John and Leann Donovan
Mary Dorsett
Elizabeth Dougherty
Gene Dougherty
James and Sheila Dougherty
Keith and Carol Dougherty
Barbara Drees
Mary Ann Drees
Lorraine Drew
Lois Drexler
Dubuque Food Pantry, Dubuque, IA
Anne Dudek Zibell
Mary Duffy
Kenneth and Nancy Dunkel
Olivia L. Duschen
Matthew and Melissa Duve

William Easton
Carol Eckerman
Dr. M. Ann Eckstein
Thomas C. Eckstein
Nancy Eisbach
Mark and Paula Ekstrom
Jerome and Mary Elbert
Lewis and Janet Elbert
Peter and Marge Eldridge
David and Marty Ellestad
Francis and Mary Elliott
Gary and Judy Erdman
Robert Eswine
Ronald and Sara Fagan
Charles Fahey
Valerie Fakler
Dale and Arlene Fangman
Paul and Mary Farley
Linda Farrell
Dennis and Paula Farrington
William and Susan Felt
Finley Hospital, Dubuque, IA
Jane Flanigan
Bryan and Donna Flemming
Helen Flister
Gary Flynn
Gerald Ford
Claire Fox
Richard and Susan Franzen
Marvin and Karen Freiburger
Donald and Jeananne Freymann
Larry Friedman
Terry and Paula Friedman
Michele Ann Frith
Marena Fritzler
Thomas and Linda Froehlich
Al and Maureen Frommelt
Eugene Frueh
Janet Funke
Kenneth and Margaret Funke
Gallagher Family Foundation,   		
   Waterloo, IA
Susan Gallagher-Basye
Teresa Galloway
Carol Ann Gantenbein
Pedro and Beatriz Garcia
Elizabeth Garnier
James and Sue Garrett
Robert and Lana Garrett
Cletus and Ann Gartner
James and Ellen Gatton
Vicky Gaul

Dennis and Marian Gavin
James and Eleanor Geelan
John and Ginger Geelan
Steve and Lila Geers
Janet Geertsema
Reverend Kenneth Gehling
Clarence and Pam Gehring
Geisler Brothers Co., Dubuque, IA
Mark and Bonnie Genereux
Peter and Carolina Anaya Gennrich
Maureen Georgou
William and Rachel Gerber
Roy Gereau and Charlotte Taylor
John and Diane Gerken
Irma Gibbs
Thomas and Paula Giese
William and Sherry Giesemann
Julianne Gilbert
Trish Glass
Chuck and Kathy Glatz
Terry and Janice Gloeckner
Richard and Janet Glynn
Brian and Sara Gongol
Reverend Bernard Grady
Marlys Graettinger
Alice K. Graves
Billie Greenwood
Patrick and Michele Greenwood
Terrence and Trisha Greenwood
Joseph and Jane Greiner
Leonard and Mary Greving
Dave and Diane Griffin
Elaine Griffin and Theresa Hernandez
Sister Joye Gros, OP
Betty Gross
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Dave Gross
David and Kathy Gross
Rick and Sandy Grothe
James and Linda Gude
Mary Jane Gudenkauf
Reverend Monsignor James Gunn
Lary and Patricia Gunville
Haag Family Farms LLLP, 
   West Bend, IA
John Hackett
Mary Hallinan
Guy and Ana Hallman
Bonnie Hancock
Jack and Gayle Hancock
Joseph and Dawn Hancock
Ken Hancock
Michael and Laurie Hancock
William and Carol Hancock
Patricia Hand
David Hanley
Kathleen Hansen
Dick and Kathy Hanson
Glen and Anna Mae Hardin
William Harris
Philip and Helen Hartley
Shawn Hartung
Mary Joyce Haverly
Cyril Hawes
Reverend Donald Hawes

William Haxmeier
Joseph and Julia Healy
Patrick and Nancy Healy
Richard F. and Maria Healy
Judith Hefel
Marlene Heiderscheit
Fredric Heinz and Cheryl Ross
Robert and Penni Lou Heinze
George and Bonnie Heisler
H. Alan and Patricia Heisterkamp
Matthew and Marna Heitz
Ronald and Joan Heitzman
Frank and Joann Helle
Stan and Catherine Hemann
Laura Hemesath
Charles Hemmer
Blanche Henshaw
Fred and Marion Hentges
Deacon John and Sharon Herman
Arlene Herrig
Marjorie Herrig
Jan Hively
Maureen Hobart
Kathleen Hochrein
William and Judy Hodgson
Dick Hoefer
Larry and Linda Hoefer
Ronald and Virginia Hoefer
Gerald Hoeger
Mark and Jayne Hoeger
Glen and Celeste Hoffman
Monica Holeman

Charles Holthaus
Robert and LeAnn Holtzbauer
Melvin Holubar
William Homan
Joyce Honkamp
Mary Jo Hopfensperger
Terrance and Diana Hosch
Mary Jean Hoscheit
Darlyne Hoscheit
Ali and Sandra Hosseini
Mark and Brenda Hostager
Jim and Mic Hoye
Patrick and Renee Hoye
Steven and Jennifer Hubert
Mark and Marion Huettner
Dr. Janine Idziak
Petronio and Perla Ilagan
Brian and Molly Illg
Phyllis Illg
Robert and Rita Irons
Steven and Rose Jacks
William and Phyllis Jaeggi
Ronald and Mary Jans
Joyce Jarding
Jerry and Deb Jasper
Joseph and Kathy Jasper
Ralph and Richene Jasper
Steve Jenkins
Gary and Kathleen Jensen
Pamela Jochum
Dave and Carol Johnson
James and Maureen Johnson

6  |  2022 ANNUAL REPORT 

2022 PARTNERS IN MISSION

CAROL WITRY, Associate

This year Presentation associates had the opportunity to participate in 
the Chapter of Affairs, a gathering to set direction and commitments 
for the focus of the community’s ministry for the next five years. It 
was wonderful to be part of a process that promoted active, deep 
listening to one another and to the spirit in our midst. This experience 
of prayerful, respectful discernment offered hopeful assurance that, 
as the community continues to change and evolve, the Presentation 
mission will continue to flourish.



Mark and Deb Johnson
Raymond and Patricia Johnson
Reverend Timothy Johnson
Amy Jo Jones
Charles and Carolyn Jones
Regina Jones
Gerald and Mary Jorgensen
Edith Kadlec
Debra Kahler
Peter and Jeannie Kalb
Robert and Mary Kalb
Brian and Kathleen Kane
Carol Kane
Mary Jane Kane
Robert and Martha Kane
Richard and LuAnn Kauffmann
Ruth Kausal
David and Ann Keith
Tim Kellen
James Kelley
Loretta Kelly
Patrick and Marie Kelly
Richard and Mary Ellen Kelly
Thomas and Carla Kemp
James and Debra Kennedy
Leo and Helen Kennedy
Mary Lou Kennedy
Michael and Virginia Keppler
Lavonne Kerth
David and Joan Kerwood

Jeff and Jane Kestel
Peter and Camille King
Dorothy Kirchberg
Mike and Beth Kircher
John and Amanda Kirk
Mary Illa Kisch
Kevin and Mary Kisting
Thomas and Kay Klaren
James and Nancy Klauer
Tom Klein and Kathy Palmer
Charles and Janice Klenske
Jim and Patti Klika
Robert and Karen Kloewer
Dave and Marilyn Kluesner
Edwin and Mary Kluesner
James and Judy Kluesner
John and Maureen Knapp
Mary Kay Knapp
Ralph Kneeland
Reverend Monsignor Daniel Knepper
Paul and Cathy Koerperich
Linda Kohlhaas
Daryl and Kathy Kohlhaas
Gale Kolbet
*Elizabeth Kollasch
Randall and Connie Kollasch
Virginia Kollasch
Konrardy’s Florist, Dyersville, IA
Diane Konshak
Ambrose and Marlene Koopmann

Patrick and Deanna Koopmann
Thomas and Helen Koopmann
Donald and Caroline Koppes
Phyllis Koschmeder
Patricia Kowalske
Janice Kramer
Loras and Mary Ann Kramer
Marlene Kramer
Mary Lou Kramer
Merlin and Lois Kramer
Anthony and Janice Krapfl
Dave and Connie Kress
Dorothy Kriener
Florence Krones
Alfred Kruger
Kathy Kruger
Todd and Marie Kruger
Angie Kucera
Reverend Eugene Kutsch
Christen LaFayette
Tonee LaFayette
Therese Lahart
Donald and Margaret LaKose
Dana Lamb
*Virginia Lammer
Glenn and Bernadyne Langer
Steven and Fidela Lanoux
Nick and Dolores Larson
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SISTER DAMIAN O’BRIEN
There has been a significant evolution of changes since I was a 
novice. We were taught self-sufficiency. The sisters took care 
of everything from housekeeping to preparing meals. Each 
sister was given charges; this meant they were in charge of 
different areas and responsibilities within the motherhouse. 
We only had one car at the motherhouse and a driver would 
take us from one place to another. If we were living outside of 
the motherhouse serving in ministry, we took care of ourselves. 
We did not have our own cars to drive, so we relied on others. 
At that time, we would have never dreamed of hiring for these 
jobs or having our own vehicles to get us where we needed to 
go. When people were hired to work for the Presentation Sisters 
and as the sisters purchased cars for the community, we, as 
sisters, could have time to focus more on the mission. Today, 
I am over 102 years old. I am grateful to have people hired to 
take care of me and our space.

Left to right: Sister Damian O’Brien with Sue Murphy, employee and associate
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1,655 
individual gifts
 contributed, 
of those 76 

were in-kind gifts.

MEMORIALS
$5,217
1.87%

MISSION SUPPORT
$42,782
15.32%

UNRESTRICTED
$230,256.75

82.45%

BEQUESTS
$1,000

.36%

TOTAL GIFTS 
RECEIVED*

$279,255.75
(*unaudited)

The goal of the Partners in Mission Office is to enable the Presentation community to minister 
today and to be prepared for the ministries of tomorrow through partnership and collaboration 
with those who share in the mission of the Sisters of the Presentation.  

A YEAR IN REVIEW

FINANCIAL REPORT

Gifts Received 
January 1 - December 31, 2022 

QUALIFIED CHARITABLE 
DISTRIBUTION GIFTS
Careful planning 
allows for gifting 

while living through 
an IRA or foundation.

55

GIFTS UNDER $500
Every dollar, 

regardless of size, 
is appreciated 

by our ministries.

88%

FIRST TIME PARTNERS
The number of new 
partners continues
 to gradually rise 

each year due to our 
dedicated partners 
sharing our mission.

146

RECURRING GIFTS
Recurring gifts can 

be given once a 
month, bimonthly 

or quarterly through 
various convenient 
payment options. 

76

GIFTS OVER $500
Our partners believe 

in our mission and 
ministry and we are 

grateful for their gifts. 

119

In 2022, more than $0.90 of every dollar given to the Sisters of the Presentation went directly to support mission and ministry.



EXPENSES
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INCOME FOR MISSION
Retirement Investments
Donations
Sisters’ Earnings
Other

EXPENSE FOR MISSION
Sisters Living At Mount Loretto
Sisters Living Outside Mount Loretto
Mission Promotion
Other Charitable Donations

SOURCES OF GIFTS
We are grateful for the careful 

estate planning of our deceased 
partners in mission who included 

the Sisters of the Presentation 
in their wills and trusts in 2022.

By remembering the Sisters of the 
Presentation in your will, your legacy 

of generosity continues.

BEQUESTS
Annual Appeal

Bequests 
Guest Gifts for Hospitality

Memorials & Special Occasion Gifts 
Recurring and/or Online Gifts

Presentation Doorways
Qualified Charitable Distributions (QCD) 

Stocks/Bonds 
Unrestricted Gifts

79
SISTERS OF THE 
PRESENTATION

59.5% 
LIVE AT MOUNT LORETTO

40.5% 
LIVE OUTSIDE MOUNT LORETTO

46.8% 
IN ACTIVE MINISTRY

19% 
RECEIVE ASSISTED OR FULL CARE

A YEAR IN REVIEW

STATISTICS OVERVIEW

395 25%

ONLINE GIFTS 
Online giving offers 

a flexible, secure and 
sustainable way 
to contribute a 
one-time gift or 

monthly donation.

ANNUAL APPEAL 
Due to your 

generosity, to date 
we have received 

275 gifts toward the 
2022 Annual Appeal.

In 2022, more than $0.90 of every dollar given to the Sisters of the Presentation went directly to support mission and ministry.



Michael and JoAnn Latta
Libby Laubenthal
Linda Laubenthal
Robert and Dorothy Laubenthal
Greg Lauer
Patrick and Anne Laughlin
Barbara Lauterbach
Law Office of Joe Richard Flores P.C., 	
   Edinburg, TX
Timothy and Theresa Lawler
Reverend Monsignor Edward 		
   Lechtenberg
Margaret Lehmann
Barbara Leifker
Richard and Rhea Leisen
James Lemmer and Patricia Brennan
Anthony Lennon
Marilyn Lensing
James and Mary Lentsch
Leonard Funeral Home & Crematory,    	
   Dubuque, IA
Janet Leonard
Aaron and Patricia Lewis
Randall and Lynette Lewis
Mary Kay Leytem

Dorothy Lickteig
Greg and Stacey Lickteig
Mary Ann Lickteig and Joe Hasselbach
Anthony and Theresa Link
Joseph and Constance Link
Marian Link
Richard and Judy Link
William and Sheila Link
Nancy Link-Dolphin
Lynne Lippert
Patricia Lippert
Angey Lochner
Leo Lodholz
Stephen and Sharon Loeffelholz
Donald and Sandra Long
Loras College, Dubuque, IA
James and Lois Loughren
Ron and Val Lucas
Sister Virgie Luchsinger, SFCC
Dennis and Terri Ludwig
Wayne and Carol Ludwig
Margaret Lukens
Richard and Julie Lundstrom
Jack and Patricia Lynch
Jerry Lynch

Thomas Lynch
Robert Mace, Jr, Th.M.
Timothy and Beverly Mach
Amy Mahoney
John Mahoney
Rhonda Maifeld
John and Ellen Mans
Nikki Manternach
Ronald and Kristine Markham
Helen Maro
Marie Mascarenas
Michael and Mary Ann Maslanka
Robert Mauer
John and Mary Lou Mauss
Paul and Mary Mausser
David and Judy Mayer
Paul and Madonna McAndrews
Betty McCarthy
Terrance and Cynthia McCarthy
Jean McClain
Brad and Jennifer McClimon
John and Ivy McCormick
Joseph McCormick
James and Char McCoy
Mark and Pat McCright

2022 PARTNERS IN MISSION
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ANNE SCHROBILGEN, Employee, CNA

In my 30 years of service, I have taken care of many sisters.  
Things have changed so much over the years. Some changes  
are more challenging than others. When I started, we had a 
home-like atmosphere. We took care of the sisters as if they were 
our family. The staff and the sisters worked and played together 
and had good times. Today, we are still like a family, however, 
much has changed with state regulations making it a little more 
institutionalized for the safety of our sisters. However, we still do 
our best to ensure the sisters are comfortable in their own space.

Sometimes the little things make a huge impact. The sisters are 
respectful and appreciative of our work and what we do to care 
for them. Daily I hear Sister Karen Jasper say, “I love you so much 
and thank you” and Sister Marian Sweeney recently stated, “I have 
been meaning to tell you thank you so much for all you do for me 
and the other sisters. I do not feel I tell you this enough.” Hearing 
compliments from the sisters makes me feel valued and keeps me 
going each day. This is a good place to work and I find peace here.

Left to right: Anne Schrobilgen with Sister Marian Sweeney



Daniel McCullough and Cathy McCullough
John and Lynn McCullough
Kerry McCullough
Shirley McCullough
Dorrance and Verna McDermott
Jean McDermott
Lloyd and Dianne McDermott
Sister Jeanette McDermott, MMS
Paul and Colette McDermott
Shirley McDermott
Terry and Connie McDermott
William McDonough
Mary McGrath
John and Sue McLaughlin
Seth and Lisa McLaughlin
Steve and Sharon McLaughlin
James McMahon
Thomas and Karen McMahon
Richard and Gladys Meehan
David and Robin Megel
James and Melinda Megel
Kenneth and Mary Megel
Mary Ann Meister
Joseph and Jody Melcher
Michael and Jane Melloy
Ann Marie Menart
Thomas Menart
Allen Meurer
Mary Meyer
Betty Michels
Dennis and Malinda Michels
James Michels
Gerald and Barbara Middendorf
Shirley Mihm
Donald and Donna Miklo
John Miksich
George and Patricia Mikus
Gregory and Michelle Miller
Robert and Susan Miller
Ronald Miller
JoAnn Mitchell
Linda Modica
Lisa Moes
Michael and Katherine Moetsch
Frank Montag
Pat Montag and Mary Friend
Burton Moore
Robert and Wynette Moore
Timothy and Mary Moothart
Lani Morel
John Moreland
James and Mary Mosier

John and Roselind Mousel
Steve and Cindy Mueller
Dwayne and Susan Murphy
James Murphy
Michelle Murphy
Timothy and Sheila Murphy
Daniel and Elizabeth Murray
Patrick Murray
Reverend Eugene Murray
Shirley Murray
William Murray
Averette and Anne Myers
Phyllis Nadermann
Paul and Jane Nagy
National Religious Vocation 		
   Conference, Chicago, IL
Stacey Nebel
James and Linda Nelson
Jeffrey and Colleen Nelson
Karen Nelson
Tom and Regina Neville
Benjamin and Betty Newhouse
Mark and Diane Newhouse
Jean Ann Neyen
Jack and Sandra Nicklaus
John and Audrey Niemann
Randal and Doris Nigg
Carol Nilles and Bob Engler
Marcella Nixt
Laurie Noel
Dorothy Novak
Eileen O’Brien
Mark and Val O’Brien

Terrance O’Brien
*Dr. William J. O’Brien
Amy O’Connell
Maureen O’Connell
Francis and Robin O’Connor
Mary Frances O’Keefe
Daniel O’Meara
John O’Neill
Pat and Darlene O’Neill
Kent and Danuta Oberg
Lisa Oberg
Margaret M. Oberhoffer
Mark and Marie Odden
Debra and Kim Offerman
Mary Jane Offerman
Rose Mary Ohri
Gary and Dawn Olberding
Darlene Oldham
James Onsager
James Osterberger
Reverend Paul Otting
Michael and Sothan Outhouse
Elaine Owens
Gino Pacetti
Richard and Darolyn Packebush
Daniel and Kathy Palm-Schmit
James Pancratz
Kim and Donna Passick
Ricarda Patterson
Ronald and Martha Patterson
Bernice Paulson
Mary Paulus
Dennis Pauly
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Ramona Pavel
Dwain and Sheila Pedersen
John and Judy Perkins
Douglas and Colleen Perry
Louis and Mary Peterhans
Steve and Deb Peters
Anne Petratis
Timothy and Cindy Pfiffner
Sister Tuyet Pham, OP
Pat Pierce
Doris Pins
Donald and Kim Pins
Keith Pishna
Rita Plathe
Dean and Sara Porter
Mary Jane Porter
Thomas and Laura Portz
Patrick and Jeanne Powers
Paul and Trudy Presseller
Mark and Dawn Prosser
Drs. Janet Quade and William Phillips
Sue Quade Kaye
Thomas Quillin
Dion and Janet Radig
William and Joyce Rahm
Randall and Caryen Rambis
Sally Rassler
Maryanne Rastatter
Paul and Lois Rauen
Sharon Reardon
Ann Rebholz
Karen Reidy
Marjorie Reidy
Janet Reihle
Judy Reilly
Mona Reilly
Patricia Reilly
Roger and Barbara Reilly
George and Cathy Relias
Reverend Richard Remmes
Barbara Ressler
Reverend Mark A. Ressler
Mary Ricci
Rich’s Car Corner LLC, Dubuque, IA
Darlene Richard
James Richman
John and Diane Richman
Jon and Becky Ries
Robert and Pamela J Rimato Tirone
Timothy Riniker
Kathy and Jeff Roberts

Margarite Robinson
Joseph and Marilyn Rochford
Bonnie Roder
Stephen and Kris Rodham
Mirtala Rodriguez and Joe  
   Richard Flores
Len Rohde
Daniel and Kim Rohner
Thomas Rolling
Donald and Carmela Romac
Lyle and Linda Ronek
Rich and Joyce Rosenmeyer
Drew and Shirley Roskos
Reverend Steven Rosonke
James Roth
Ann Rottinghaus and John Mayer
Colletta Rottinghaus
Francis and Patricia Rottinghaus
Joe and Shari Rottinghaus
Paul and Margo Rottinghaus
Teresa Rottinghaus
Daniel and Janna Rozeboom
Leonard and Margaret Ruby
Sherry Ruden
Carol Ryan
Lorlie Ryan
Kenneth and Susan Eileen Rydz
Tom and Laura Rydz
David and Dora Saavedra
Darlean Sabers
Patricia Sackville
Paula Sampson

Manuel and Martha Sanchez
Meredith Sarkees
Stephen and Barb Sauser
Francis and Gerianne Savage
Thomas and Elizabeth Sawle
Joseph Scally
Curtis and Jennifer Schares
Larry and Helen Schaul
Irene Scherrman
John Scherrman
Dorothy Schieltz
Carina Schiltz
Mary Jo Schlapia
Sister Marilyn Schlosser, OP
Michael and Elizabeth Schmid
Carol Schmidt
James and Mary Schmidt
John and Donna Schmidt
Kim Schmidt
Lisa Schmidt
Karen Schmitt
Marian Schmitt
Therese Schmitt
Randy and Molly Schneider
Schoen Family Charitable Trust, 		
   Neenah, WI
Joseph and Anne Schrobilgen
Steve and Sharon Schroeder
Gary and Jan Schulte
Jenny Schultz
Judith Schwartz and Beth Artico
Merlin and Paula Schwebach
Joseph Scieszinski
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BARB LENZ, Employee, Cook, Retired 2/15/2023

When I began my vocation, yes, I call it a vocation, I started 
part-time, left and came back almost 25 years ago. At that time, 
there were so many sisters working in the kitchen. There were at 
least four sisters who did the majority of the baking and Sister 
Patrick Waldorf led our department. Over the years, I have 
learned from everyone, the good and the bad. We learned so 
much, including human understanding, which is why I call this a 
vocation, not a job. Everything was old school. The storage and 
freezer area was in the basement, like a root cellar. We did not 
have convection ovens; we used a pizza oven. We did everything 
from cutting and cleaning chickens to going out and picking 
rhubarb. Our staff or the sisters were the dishwashers as there 
was not the machinery we have now. I like where we are today. 
It’s beautiful to have all the equipment needed to prepare 
meals and a fully renovated space in the kitchen and dining 
room. Today we employ 12-14 full- and part-time people. I enjoy 
my co-workers, the sisters, and find they are all wonderful 
people. Each and every one of them is loved and needed. 

Left to right: Sister Lynn Mary Wagner with Barb Lenz

Tillman and Catherine Scott
Kevin Scroggins
Marvin and Mary Seegers
Kathleen Sexton
Gary and Barbara Shadbolt
Michael Sheehan
Kathryn Shields
Maurice and Diane Shields
Jim and Dixie Sidla
Maureen Siegert
Kathleen Simon
Thomas and Shirley Simon
Sinsinawa Dominicans, Sinsinawa, WI
Gary and Kathleen Sisler
Sisters of St. Francis, Dubuque, IA
Sisters of the Presentation,    		
   Employees, Dubuque, IA 
Sisters of the Presentation,  
   San Francisco, CA
Sisters of the Visitation, Dubuque, IA 
Michael and Sandra Skahill
Linda Skyles Pileggi
Daniel and Janice Smith
Daniel and Rebecca Smith
David and Patricia Smith
Debra Smith
Ronald and Mary Smith
William and Mary Ellen Smith

Marianne Solorio
Frank and Alice Somodji
Robert Soule
D.D. and Pamela A. Spears
Anne Marie Spehar
Rose Sprout
Patrick and Karen St. John
St. Theresa Catholic Church,  
   Okolona, MS
Bob and Louise Stanberg
Rita Stanley
Mary Stanton
Donald and Elizabeth Staudt
Donavon Staudt
Paul and Jean Staudt
Steamatic, Dubuque, IA
Clement and Mary Jane Steele
Florian and Karen Steffen
Patricia Steffen
Honore Steimel
Michael and Barbara Stence
Randy and Constance Stoffel
Jon Stork
Donna Strief
Patrick and Donna Strief
Craig and Mary Stromberg
Orville and Maureen Strothman
Craig and Jill Sturges

Richard and Patti Sulentic
Sarah Sutton
Larry and Mary Jean Svendsen
Ronald Swade
Donald and Virginia Swanson
Ray and Christine Sweeney
Bill and Kerri Takes
John and Stacey Takes
Judith Takes
Robert and Carol Tarpey
Mary Taylor
Julie Tebbe
Kenneth and Marlene TeKippe
William and Janet Ternent
Nancy Michels Tesdahl
Donald Theesfeld
James Theisen
Edward and Linda Thelen
Paul and Jane Thier
Karen Ann Thilges
Joan Thompson
Mary Thompson
Louise Thurn
Rose Timmerman
Reverend Monsignor Thomas Toale
Patty Tomlinson
James and Fay Ann Tracey
Anthony and Mary Jo Tremmel
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2022 PARTNERS IN MISSION
Todd and Karen Tuecke
Stephen and Arlene Turnis
CJ and Carla Tuthill
Jean Ann Tvrdik
Leonard and Susan Uhal
Lorelle Ulfers
Union-Hoermann Press, Dubuque, IA
Betty Jean Vader
John and Ann Van De Wiel
Eugene and Betty Vaske
Greg and Annette Vaske
Dennis and Linda Vavricek
Janet Venneman
Wayne and Colleen Venter
Archbishop John Vlazny
Mary Judith Wadle
Donna Wahlert
Dennis Waldron
Mark and Mary Lou Walker
Patricia Walker
James and Christine Wallace
Richard and Nancy Wallace
Clement and Judith Walleser
Patrick and Carol Walsh
Thomas and Anne Walther

Kathleen Ware
Marty Wathier
Anna Weigel
Patricia Welte Berrie
Ann Wertz and George Sztajer
Bonnie Westendorf
Kevin and Norma Westendorf
Mary Whalen
Patrick and Paula White
Donald and Jeanne Wiedner
Reverend Monsignor Lyle 		    
Wilgenbusch
Daniel and Joyce Willenborg
Jack and Marilyn Willey
Doris Williams
Joseph and Margaret Williams
Teresa Williams
James and Joan Wilson
James and Kathleen Wilson
Novella Wilson
Lynn Wingert
Monte and Wilma Wingert
Larry and Linda Winkelbauer
Fred Wirtz
Thomas and Carol Witry

Steven and Marjorie Wojan
Mary Kay Wolfe
Michael and Judy Wollner
Phyllis Woods
Anthony and Susan Wright
Marilyn Wubben
Andrea Wygle
Robert and Denise Wyland
Kathryn Yetmar
Bonnie Colwell Young
Garry and Patricia Young
Leonard and Margaret Young
Joe and Lori Zalaznik
John and Mary Anne Zang
Ronald and Mavis Zeimet
Colleen Zematis
Ronald and Mary Zielinski
James and Mary Jane Zieser
Joseph William and Ilene Zieser
Kenneth and Rose Zieser
Martin and Judy Zieser
David and Betty Zimmer
Michael and Ginny Zimmerman
Larry and Arratta Znaniecki
Donald and Patricia Zoll
Paschal and Janet Zuccaro
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BETH WEIPERT, Employee, CNA

Having worked at the Presentation Sisters since 1995, I consider 
this beautiful place my second home. I always arrive early for 
my shift with a smile on my face. I am fortunate to care for the 
sisters. One of my favorite parts of caring for them is ensuring 
good hygiene. I pride myself in doing this well and right. I can still 
hear my mother say, “Beth, if you do things right the first time, you 
do not have to repeat yourself.” That is exactly how I was trained 
when I received my CNA in 1982.

I remember when we used to arrange the sisters veils, help them 
dress in habits and even polish their shoes. Doing this type of care 
was a new experience for me. Many changes have taken place 
since I started. I always try to turn each change into a positive one 
and make a positive impact on others. At times, one may see me 
singing in the halls with a little spark in my step. This brings me joy 
and seems to bring the sisters joy. One thing that has not changed 
over the years is my love for the sisters and I believe the sisters 
love me. I also love my coworkers. To look forward to coming to 
work every day is something special and I am truly blessed!

Left to right: Sister Linus Coyle with Beth Weipert
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Sisters of the Presentation 
serve in various ministries 
within eight states and Bolivia. 
Our donors reside in 42 states 
and Canada and our associates 
reside in 15 states.

BOLIVIA

SISTERS MINISTER 
DONORS RESIDE
ASSOCIATES RESIDE

CANADA

GET TO KNOW

OUR PARTNERS

978
DONORS

Average gift per donor 
is $168.64

 
82.45% of all gifts made 

are unrestricted, designated to 
the area of greatest need

91.6% women 
and 8.4% men

1,773 years of service combined, 
an average of 14.9 years 
of service per associate

84.3% women 
and 15.7% men 

562 years of service combined, 
an average of 8.04 years 
of service per employee

119
ASSOCIATES

70
EMPLOYEES

79
SISTERS



FEEL FREE TO CONTACT US AT ANY TIME

Karen Tuecke
Partners in Mission 

Coordinator

Sister Carmen Hernandez
Congregational 

Leadership Team

Sister Rita Menart
Congregational 

Leadership Team

Sister Joy Peterson
Congregational 

Leadership Team

Sister Marilyn Breen
Congregational 

Leadership Team

MAIL US 
Sisters of the Presentation

2360 Carter Road
Dubuque, Iowa 52001

CALL US
563-588-2008

EMAIL US
partnersinmission@dbqpbvms.org 

What leads us into the future is our courage, creativity and tenacity to give life 
to our deepest longings called forth by the lure and love of God. Honoring the past 

cannot mean living in the past. Honoring our ancestors cannot mean living as they lived. 
If we truly honor those who have brought us to today, we must do for the next generation 

what our ancestors did for us: We must make room for the New.

Ted Dunn, Embracing Our Vulnerability and Its Transformative Potential – 2022 – for UISG Plennary meeting

Help us keep our database up-to-date. 
Send changes to info@dbqpbvms.org 
or call us at 563.588.2008. Thank you.

CONNECT WITH US @DBQPBVMS

WWW.DBQPBVMS.ORG

2360 CARTER ROAD 
DUBUQUE, IA 52001-2997


